
TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

DECEMBER 9, 1991 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers c. Mark Kingseed 

Sally Beals 
J. v. Stone 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the City Manager Judy Gilleland 

The success of the Christmas Walk in the center of 
Centerville on Sunday, December 8, 1991 was briefly discussed by 
City Council. Approximately 800 to 900 people toured the Gerber 
House and Benham's Grove. Upon suggestion by Mr. Stone, Council 
concurred that the City purchase a corporate brick for each of 
Centerville's Sister Cities - Bad Zwischenahn and Waterloo. 

Seniors, Inc. Long Range Plan for the construction of a 
stand alone Senior Citizen Center, and the formation of a 
Recreation District was discussed by Council. The majority of 
Council concurred that the City's position should be that if a 
senior center is built it must be the first step in the formation 
of a Recreation District. Seniors, Inc. Executive Director Jo 
Ann Ropp and President Don Becker will be asked to meet with City 
Council on January 6 or 13, 1992 to further discuss this matter. 

Discussion followed relative to Centerville's response to 
the position Washington Township has taken concerning the 
question of annexation and the future of Centerville and 
Washington Township. Councilmembers will contribute comments to 
Mr. Compton for a letter of response to be sent to the Washington 
Township Trustees. This letter will be signed by Mayor Heintz 
and all members of Council. 

The majority of Council concurred that some type of an award 
should be given to high school students - runners up and winners 
in State and National competition. A policy will be drafted by 
the City Manager and suitable plaques purchased. 

Council concurred that a name for the Centerville Golf 
Course be discussed at a future Council Work Session Meeting at 
which time all members of Council are present. 
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Mrs. McLaughlin advised that the following terms will soon 
expire: 

Mary Higgins - City Beautiful Commission. 
Robert Perkins - Property Review Commission. 

Council concurred that said reappointments be made if that is 
their intent. 
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Marilyn J. McLaughli 
Clerk of Council 


